Attachment 2.C

SCC20 Technical Committee Report

Aril 1, 2002

Dear Jim:

SCC20 met in October. Attendance was small with only 30 attendees.

The Test Descriptions Working Group, the Diagnostics and Maintenance Control Working Group, the SATS Working Group and the Administrative Working Group all met. 

In addition, the SCC20 Steering Committee met three times during the week. Each of the working groups continued efforts on the Standards that they are responsible for. The Administrative Working Group continued their efforts to revise the SCC20 Bylaws and Operations Manual.

The next SCC20 meeting is tentatively set for June and will take place in somewhere in Virginia if it is in fact assembled.

Sorry I don't have more at this time but I will continue to keep you informed as things progress.

It may be time for you to reappoint me as AESS liaison to SCC20 if you care to do so. I believe that the last two year appointment is about to expire.

Sincerely, Arnie Greenspan 

